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SOUTH SUBURBAN COLLEGE IS OPEN FOR BUSINESS 
 
SOUTH HOLLAND, IL–In spite of the State budget situation, South Suburban 
College will continue to provide quality, affordable education with small class sizes 
and support services. We are not in danger of closing our doors and encourage you to 
look no farther than SSC when making your plans for the 2016-2017 academic year. 
 
According to SSC President Don Manning, “South Suburban College will continue to 
provide workforce credentials to our residents; qualifications that can lead to better 
paying jobs and a better way of life.”           
 
Summer is a great time to take a few classes and our schedule will be available 
online at www.ssc.edu beginning Monday, March 7, 2016 with registration opening 
on Monday, March 21, 2016. Don't wait; classes fill quickly.  You will also want to 
register early for fall to get the courses you want when you want them. Our fall 
schedule will be available online beginning Monday, April 4, 2016 with registration 
opening on Monday, April 18, 2016. 
 
Still weighing your options? Come check us out. You may even be eligible to take 
your first class for free! Details are available online at www.ssc.edu/freeclass.  For 
more information about all of SSC’s programs, admissions and registration, please 
visit www.ssc.edu or contact the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718.   


